
GHEHA BOARD MEETING 
MARCH 26, 2021 

 
 

LOCATION:  Susan Chartier’s residence 
 
PRESENT:  Susan Chartier, Mike Wolford, Bonnie Hebert, Judy Coker 
 
ABSENT:  Steve Roberts 
 
The Board received one certificate to proceed for an outdoor kitchen. 
 
On Monday, “ASSESSMENTS DUE” signs will go out in the subdivision. 
 
February 9, 2021, 158 Newsletters with assessment invoices enclosed were 
mailed and one hand delivered. 
 
Treasurer Report:  The Association’s liability and Board of Directors insurance 
policies have been paid. 
 
Gene Veillon will prepare the 2020 tax return for the Association. 
 
Bonnie will send $100.00 to Washington St. Tammany Electric to cover the 2021 
electric bill for the Hwy. 21 entrance sign. 
 
The Board received the corrected bill from our attorney. 
 
Susan made a motion to accept the treasurer’s report. Mike seconded.  All in 
favor. 
 
The website is correct and easy to obtain. 
 
The Parish came and cleaned the culverts by the dam.  They will put bric-a-brac 
by the lake. 
 
Bonnie spoke to the grass cutters about the weeds in the gardens and by the 
boat landing.  They should know what to do now. 
 
Susan made a motion to adjourn the meeting.  Bonnie seconded.  All in favor. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 10:50 p.m. 


